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VAPORETTE 
FLEA & TICK

 COLLAR

 FOR DOGS

DOMESTIC

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:  Propoxur 9.4%  

REGISTRATION NO.  13055 P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS:  32.7 g

Distributed by:
Zoecon Canada Inc.

12 Stanley Court, Unit 3
Whitby, ON  L1N 8P9

Zoecon Corporation
12200 Denton Drive

Dallas, Texas
75234 U.S.A.

Vaporette  is a Registered Trademark of Sandoz Ltd.

DIRECTIONS: Buckle collar around dog's neck.  Allow a spacing of
2 fingers between collar and neck to prevent irritation and cut
off any excess length.  When collar is first placed on dog adult
ticks will be killed over entire body in a few days and will fall
off or may then be easily removed.  Ticks appear on dogs in three
stages.  In the first two stages ticks are smaller than a match
head and are difficult to see.  The collar will also control
these immature stages.  If ticks are a problem, this collar
should be worn constantly.  KILLS FLEAS AND TICKS FOR UP TO 4
MONTHS.  FOR CONTINUOUS PROTECTION, REPLACE COLLAR WHEN
EFFECTIVENESS DIMINISHES. Fleas - This collar is also highly
effective in killing fleas. As long as your dog is wearing a
Vaporette Flea & Tick Collar do not use a separate flea collar. 



Temporary wetting will not reduce effectiveness.  If your dog
goes swimming or is out in the rain it is not necessary to remove
the collar.  The continuous action collar will rapidly replace
any flea and tick killing material removed.  Remove collar while
dog is being bathed.

PRECAUTION: Do not open protective pouch until ready to use.  Do
not allow children to handle this collar.  Dust will form on this
collar during storage.  Do not get dust or collar in mouth,
harmful if swallowed.  Do not get dust in eyes.  Wash hands
thoroughly with soap and water after handling.  Do not use on
dogs younger than 3 months old.  When collar is first worn
observe neck area every few days for irritation.  Remove collar
at the first sign of irritation or adverse reaction. Collar is
intended for use only as an insecticide generator and is not to
be taken internally by man or animals.  Do not use on sick or
convalescing dogs.  Do not use other pesticides on dog or
administer other cholinesterase inhibitors (e.g. oral
parasiticides) while collar is worn or for a few days after
removing collar.  Dispose of any excess collar, packaging and
expired collars with garbage to keep out of reach of children.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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